
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

    TUESDAY, JUNE 3, 2014      

  7:30 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 

                      ANDREW & PAMELA ANDERSON 

   

                           CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

                 MAP 113 LOT 35 

 
You are hereby notified that an Acceptance and Public Hearing will be held by the 

New Durham Planning Board on Tuesday June 3, 2014 at 7:30 pm at the New 

Durham Town Hall. The meeting is regarding an application submitted by Paul Zuzgo, 

LLS on behalf of Andrew & Pamela Anderson for a conditional use permit to allow the 

disturbance of 4,763 square feet in order to demolish the existing house and build a new 

house with no change in impervious area. The property in question is located at 320 

South Shore Road (Map 113 Lot 35) in New Durham, New Hampshire. 

 

The public hearing may be convened if the application is accepted as complete. 

 

 

Posted 5/13/2014 

Amy Smith 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


